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​I am in support of SB 114 and SB 258 to repeal SB 1573.

Per Article CI, Sec 2
"The legislative assembly shall not enact, amend or repeal any charter or act of incorporation
for any municipality, city or town.  The legal voters of every city and town are hereby granted
power to enact and amend their municipal charters...."

This has created an extreme hardship on our community. The very next day after HB 1573 was
signed there were two applications brought in which will almost double the number of
rooftops in our city.  It has also taken away our ability to plan the growth of our city as we see
fit and are able to plan for.  Instead it put the power in the hands of the property owners
and builders associations.  

Please give this power back to the Cities and their Citizens.

Thank you,

Sherrie Simmons
North Plains City Councilor
City of North Plains
31360 NW Commercial Street
North Plains, OR  97133
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